
SGC COMMITTEE – John “Max” Trujillo III – Ethnic Studies 

 

Dear AS Council, 

 

I would like to volunteer to serve on LMC’s Shared Governance Committee (SGC). 

I am an Assistant Professor in the Ethnic Studies and Social Justice Studies department, and I 
have worked at the college for 2 years. Over my short time here Los Medanos college, I have 
been able to make an impact both inside and outside of the classroom. I currently sit in my 
department’s academic senate seat, I co-advise the F.I.R.M.E student club, which promotes 
positive masculinity for Latinx men and encouragement to reach their educational goals, I am a 
peer mentor for the PUENTE program, and I am member on the Honor Advisory Board for the 
Honors Program here at the college. 

It would be an honor to serve the faculty on SGC. Please consider my request.  

 

Sincerely, 

Max 

 


